
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls for optimism, to neglect frustration and pessimism

During His Eminence’s meeting with the organizational leaders of Al-Hikma National Movement in

Baghdad on 16/9/2023, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, stressed the

importance of preparing for the upcoming elections. H.E. stressed the necessity of urging the

public to participate in the elections, dispelling feelings of discouragement, as well as

promoting optimism and positivity. Moreover, H.E. reaffirmed the significance of adhering to

the national project and the path of moderation and centrism, as well as the importance of

following the approach of Al-Hikma National Movement and the manners of its leaders and

martyrs.

H.E. called for serving the public as best as available capabilities, excelling in it, and

ensuring that the people's voices reach the authorities while following up on their affairs.

H.E. also encouraged placing trust in Allah, disregarding smear and targeting campaigns, and

clarified that such targeting and defamation stem from apprehensions of others regarding Al-

Hikma Movement's project, its moderation, centrism, and influence.


